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David,

We have examined NR’s report but whilst our work is based on the current timetable, NR is 
comparing our trains with their version of the May 2025 database, which will obviously lead 
to major differences. The future WR timetable, especially with the inclusion of operators 
such as Go-Op, is a live piece of work and there is no doubt our indicative timetable will 
evolve over time.

We are in discussions with NR to agree a common view of our trains and our respective 
train planners are now engaged in this process.

Regards,

Andy W.
First Rail Wales & Western
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